GRAND COUNTY WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT
GRAND COUNTY SPECIAL SERVICE DISTRICT

Regular Meeting —-—-——m—r—rr—mr—— e — September 15, 1987

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman,
D. L. Taylor at 7:00 A.M. Other Grand County Water Conser-
vancy District members present were Gary Wiison, John Groo.

Grand County Special Service District members
present were D. L. Taylor, Gary Wilson, Dan Holyoak; George
White and Bill McDougald.

Others ©present were Dale Pierson and Roberta
Highland .

Roberta read the minuteg of the meeting of Septem-
ber 1, 1987. After calling for corrections or additions,
the chair declared the minutes approved as read. D. L.
asked about the letter from the Moab Irrigation, and Dale
gave the background on the flowsg to Moab Irrigation Co., It
was suggested another grate be put on the diversion to keep
the flows open,.

Dale reported the money that the MCDA asked for to
buy the pipe for the golf course irrigation system estimate
is approximately $40,000.00C. the estimate for the pipe 1is
$18.000.00. The pipe is in to the golf coursge (3,150 feet
left to lay down Spanish vValley Drive, and one interconnect.
They are working only on weekends, and three weekends should
see the project finished., He will put together the 1length
figure and will get the MCDA's pipe ordered today.

Dale states that Paul Rattle had improved a road
on Ceorge White's property, (easement given to Kerby, Rattle
had bought from Kerby) . When the project was put down the
road, Mr. Rattle had told Dale there was 2' of cobble be-

neath the roadbed, When the trench was dug, the crew found
no cobble. D.L. read the letter to him from Paul Rattle
regarding his complaints. It was suggested the road be

watched, and if the trench settles, to put in more gravel.

The San Juan County people have had some problems
at the lake, both law enforcement at the Ken's TLake and The
San Juan County Attorney would like to enforce a No Over-
night camping rule, an 11:00 P.M.Curfew and & restriction on
glass containers. D.L. suggested we write to the San Juan
County, asking for more information, and asking for coopera-
tion in turning the area over to Parks & Recreation.

Dale read the letter from Division of Water Re-
sources regarding the sale of Special Service Water District
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Bonds . It was agreed this should make no appreciable dif- BONDS
ference in the Digtrict's debt service,

Marsha went over the financial statement and ang- FINANCIAL
wered questions from the Board. Dale stated we will need to STATEMENT
amend the current budget in November to bring the individual
items in line with actual costs.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 A. M. ADJOURNMENT

ATTEST:

D. L.Taylor, Chairman

Dale Pierson, Sec'y/Treagsurer



